## **Dan Namisniak**

From: tracey@landsquared.com

**Sent:** Tuesday, March 22, 2022 8:41 AM

**To:** Dan Namisniak

**Subject:** FW: tower proposal 447 Baptist Church Rd.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

From: tracey@landsquared.com <tracey@landsquared.com>

**Sent:** March 22, 2022 8:37 AM

**To:** 'Dave Ford' < ; brianatbridgeview@gmail.com

Cc: dan.namisniak@brant.com

Subject: RE: tower proposal 447 Baptist Church Rd.

**Good Morning Dave** 

Thank you very much for your email.

The proposed tower is still under review. The current submission did not get support from the Planning Committee, and the request was deferred until modifications to the proposal could be made.

Timing is unknown at this time.

Thanks,

Tracey Pillon-Abbs, RPP Municipal Relations Specialist LandSquared www.landsquared.com 226-340-1232

From: Dave Ford <

Sent: March 20, 2022 6:13 PM

To: brianatbridgeview@gmail.com

Cc: dan.namisniak@brant.com; tracey@landsquared.com

Subject: tower proposal 447 Baptist Church Rd.

Councillor Brian Coleman,

I'd like to introduce myself. My name is Dave Ford and I live at 508 Baptist Church Rd.

My wife and I have been excited at the proposal to build a communications tower at 447 Baptist Church Rd.

The services available in this area of the county are quite lacking and we are looking forward to the enhancements that this tower will provide.

I am writing to inquire as to the likely timeline as this project moves forward. I have not seen anything further since the committee meeting in the first week of February.

Would you be so kind as to provide an update on this important project.

Thank you Councillor Coleman for your time and effort.

Sincerely,

Dave Ford Barb Wawzonek 508 Baptist Church Rd. Caledonia, ON N3W 2G9